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6 January 2014 

AA announces the appointment of new CEO 

The AA has announced that Chris Jansen will be joining the AA on Monday 6 January 2014 in 
the position of Chief Executive Officer. 

Chris has an excellent background and relevant experience from working in senior positions 
with British Gas, Centrica, British Airways and Proctor & Gamble. 

Commenting, Andrew Goodsell, AA Chairman, said: "I am pleased to welcome Chris to the AA. 
His appointment follows on from the successful refinancing earlier this year. With Chris at the 
helm the AA is well positioned to build on the successes of last year as the UK pulls out of 
recession. 

"We are investing for the future with plans of investment in fleet, equipment and diagnostic tools 
of over £100m over the next four years. With our recent business to business successes and 
expansion in the home emergency market, the AA is in great shape to expand the business in 
the New Year under the leadership of Chris." 

For more information contact investor.relations@theaa.com 
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